
KMHA TOPSHELF 

We expect to see another 100 or so registrations but we expect 
that it will fill up.  We hope to see another 40 players in IP and 
we still have room at all levels though it is getting close to capaci-
ty at a couple of age groups.  The registration numbers for goal-
ies are always a concern and if we don't have enough goalies at 
a particular level we may have to cut off the skater registration 
(it's tough to have a team but no goalie!).   
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President’s Message  

 

As July begins we have over 1500 players registered for Kanata 
hockey this fall.  You'd think that now the work begins but in fact 
for the past 2 months dozens and dozens of volunteers have 
been putting in the time to register the kids (returning players, 
transferring players, new players!), find the officials, discuss the 
programs for skaters and goalies, interview the coach            
candidates, inform and remind the membership of this, that and 
the other thing, plan the tryouts and sortouts, and attend lots and 
lots of meetings for all of the above and more.  So there is lots 
happening and it should be another exciting and fun season on 
and off the ice for our kids.   

We expect to see another 100 or so registrations but we expect 
that it will fill up.  We hope to see another 40 players in IP and 
we still have room at all levels though it is getting close to       
capacity at a couple of age groups.  The registration numbers for 
goalies are always a concern and if we don't have enough    
goalies at a particular level we may have to cut off the skater 
registration (it's tough to have a team but no goalie!).   

Thank you to the players and parents that came out to help with 
the July 2nd Canada Day in Kanata clean-up, that was a great 
community effort, we had the park looking terrific in record time!   

Enjoy your summer and see you soon enough at the rinks! 

Andy McAfee 

TRYOUTS FOR COMPETITIVE TEAMS 

All players wishing to tryout for KMHA competitive teams must 
be registered by August 10th.  

No tryout changes or additions will be permitted after  August 

10th. 

To register please email our Registrar at registrar@kmha.ca.  

Welcome to all new players &      

families.  Welcome to KMHA! 

Follow us on Social Media 

@KMHANews 

 

@KanataMinorHockeyAssociation 

 

@KanataMinorHockeyAssociation 



 

 

We ask all applicants to send an 

email to our House League      

Coordinators expressing their   

interest .  If you have never been 

a part of a KMHA coaching staff 

before, we ask that you please fill 

in the Coaching Staff Application 

Form found on our website, under 

documents and forms.   

http://kmha.ca/team-staff/

documents-and-forms/ 

Please send all emails and forms 

to our House League               

Coordinators, Dean and Ian at 

hlcoordinator@kmha.ca . 

Thank you! 

 

 

Thanks to all the players and parents who 

came out and helped with the Canada Day 

in Kanata Clean-up.  We are very          

appreciative to everyone who braved the 

heat and gave up a few hours to give back 

to our wonderful community!   

 

 

 

Thank you also to the Canada Day in 

Kanata organizers for inviting us to be a 

part of the clean-up again this year! 

 


